
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Lowfield Primary we recognise that many parents will now be beginning to think about the start 

of their child’s school journey. For some parents this may be the first time that they have had to 

make this important decision and deciding which school is the right school for your family can be a 

difficult decision.  

To help you with this process we are holding ‘meet and greet’ sessions. At these sessions you will be 

able to meet with school leaders, visit the classroom that your child will start their Lowfield journey 

in and view the outdoor provision. 

 

The sessions are as follows: 

 

Tuesday12th November 2024 – 1.30pm – 2.00pm  

Monday 18th November 2024 – 9.30am – 10.00am  

Wednesday 14th December 2024 – 1.00pm – 1.30pm 

Friday 6th December 2024 – 10.00am – 10.30am 

 

If you would like to attend one of the sessions please email enquiries@lowfield.sheffield.sch.uk or 

call 0114 255 2501 and let us know which date you would like to attend. 

 

The children due to start in Reception are welcome to look around with parent/s. 

This is for children born between the following dates, 1st September 2020 – 31st August 2021. The 

closing date for applications is 15th January and you can apply online using this link 

https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/home/schools-childcare/apply-school-place  or call Admissions at 

Sheffield City Council on 0114 273 5766. 
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